
18th November 2016 
Damien Grosser 
229 Maryland Drive 
Maryland 2287 

Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 

PO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

To Whom I t  May Concern 

I am writing to show my support for  the proposed Martins Creek Quarry Expansion 
Project (Application SSD 6612). 

My name is Damien Grosser and QS an employee of Daracon Group, I rely on the 
Martins Creek Quarry Expansion for  my job security. I have worked for  Daracon 
for  over 13 years and hope to continue for  many years to come. 

Not only does Martins creek Quarry play a very big part in supplying the necessary 
materials for  major infrastructure projects the quarry provides to many of our 
projects that I work on, and without the quarry some of our projects would not be 
commercially viable and would not proceed. 

We also employ many subcontractors that would also be impacted by this decision. 
I t  is fo r  these reasons that I support the Martins Creek Quarry expansion 
project. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours sincerely, 

Damien Grosser 

Department of Planning 
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